

Town of West Tisbury Board of Selectmen

West Tisbury, MA 02575

April 27, 2018

William Rossi Chair, Board of Selectmen PO Box 119 Chilmark, MA 02535 **DELIVERED BY EMAIL**

Re: Dangerous Building Board of Surveyors

Dear Mr. Rossi;

The Board of Selectmen respectfully asks that Tim Carroll be allowed to serve as the Town of West Tisbury's "disinterested party" in a matter relating to an unsafe building in town. Mass. General Law Chapter 143 Section 8 outlines the appointment of this Board of Surveyors. If this is acceptable to you, we would offer my services in reciprocity to the Town of Chilmark should the need arise.

Please call me at 508-696-0102 if you have any questions. I look forward to your response.

Sincerely,

Jennifer Rand

Town Administrator

Cc. J. Tierney – Inspector of Buildings